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SOQUEL DRIVE BUFFERED BIKE LANE AND CONGESTION MITIGATION 
PROJECT 

BEGIN CONSTRUCTION OPERATIONS 
 
The County of Santa Cruz, Department of Community Development & Infrastructure has 

announced that construction will begin for the Soquel Drive Buffered Bike Lane and Congestion 

Mitigation Project.  Traffic control with lane closures will be installed at various locations along 

Soquel Drive, from State Park Drive to the Soquel Ave/La Fonda Ave intersection.  These 

activities will require lane closures at various locations between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 

p.m.  Construction operations will begin mid-August 2023 and continue through Winter 2024.   

 

The Department of Community Development & Infrastructure would like the motoring public to 

avoid this area if possible or be prepared for delays.  The schedule is subject to change due to 

weather or other unforeseen conditions.  For more information please visit: 

https://www.soqueldrivebufferedproject.com/  or  https://cruz511.org/ 
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CC: Email Distribution List 

PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  August 10, 2023  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Ivan Khoshnevis, Resident Engineer 
  (831) 233-3575 
  Soquel-Dr@mnsengineers.com 
Contractor:  Jared Foley, Monterey Peninsula Engineering (MPE) 
  (831) 277-0158 
  2312@mpe2000.com 
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